## Misson Community Association - Newsletter July 2022 - Page 2



We have started a major programme of repair and maintenance of the Community Centre. Over the last two months, the outside has been redecorated, and following a major leak in the attic the cold water storage tank has been replaced with a new, sealed tank. The waste pipes in the kitchen have been renewed, which has now solved the problem of the awful smell that has plagued us for some time. The

flat roof at the front of the building has also been replaced and new guttering installed.

We are looking to completely redecorate the interior of the Centre over the summer school holidays.

Another serious problem has recently surfaced which requires fixing. There is a broken drain under the Ladies toilet which may require extensive work, again during the summer holidays, to minimise disruption to the Centre users.





Some lovely photos of our Easter Bunny! Wasn't it fun hearing and seeing her riding around the village, handing out her basket full of easter eggs!







## LIVE MUSIC - BOB FOX



Misson Community Centre
Saturday 16th July 7.00 pm - Tickets £14
Contact Viv Shilling - 01302 719868

## **MCA Committee**

Chair – Janis James

Treasurer - Andrew Oldham

Secretary - Sue Howard

Amanda Hannigan

Spencer Robey

Michael Cooke

Trustees – Janis James, Spencer Robey, Lizzie Clifton

Next Meeting - 20th July We need more people to join us, so please come along

## WHAT'S ON AT YOUR COMMUNITY CENTRE?

Monday – 17.00 Slimming Club

Monday - 19.00 Art Club

Thursday – 19.00 Line Dancing

Friday – 14.00 Thimbles

First Saturday Book Swap – 10.00

First Wednesday MPC - 19.00

Third Wednesday MCA – 19.00

Last Wednesday WI – 19.30

If you would like to book the Centre, please call Janis James on 07885 576274



Due to the age our defibrillator and a shortage of spares, we investigated an upgrade. Brian Swift, who checks the defib to make sure it is always "rescue ready", discussed this with Yvonne Hargreaves at Yorkshire Ambulance, who kindly offered us a loan machine. Since then, we now have a brand new machine gifted by Robin Hood Airport, located in the new cabinet at The Angel. Thanks to Yvonne for the loan, and Brian for his continued diligence.